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CLAIMS PAYMENT DELAY--CHECK RUN 
JANUARY 21, 2014 

 
JANUARY 23, 2014 

 
 
 

Due to inclement weather, our Norfolk National Service Center was closed 
yesterday.  Claims payment from this week’s check run is being released 
today; therefore, payments will be deposited tomorrow or as banking rules 
allow. 
 
We greatly apologize for this inconvenience. 
 


